
 
 

EUROPEAN BRIDGE LEAGUE 
 

Headquarters: Maison du Sport International - 54 Av. de Rhodanie - 1007 Lausanne - Switzerland 

 
 
 To Presidents of all EBL NBOs 
 Cc EBL Executive Committee Members 
 NBOs Liaison Committee 
 
 Wednesday 6th May 2015 
 
 

8th EBL NBO Officers’ Seminar 
Thursday 28th to Sunday 31st January 2016 

Rome - Italy 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that the EBL will be holding the above mentioned 
Seminar for the National Federation Presidents and Officers from 28th to 31st January 2016 
at the Centro Giulio Onesti Acqua Acetosa in Rome. 
 
The Seminar will start on Thursday 28th January at 16.00 and will end on Sunday 31st 
January with a closing lunch. 
 
We will send you additional information in a second letter next September. 
 
We are convinced that you will welcome again this initiative, which will repeat and improve 
the experience gained from the precedent Seminars. 
 
We thank you for noting this meeting in your calendar and we look forward to seeing you in 
Rome. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Yves Aubry Paul Porteous 
 EBL President EBL NBOs Liaison Committee Chairman 


